
THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS

STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Special Session Friday February 4, 2005
Planning Workshop
Samaritan Village
7700 Fox Road
Hughson, California
All Supervisors Present

Topic of discussion was “Looking Forward – Our Direction for the Future”.  The Board reviewed the
County’s current Goals and Objectives and discussed future Goals and Objectives.

Recessed for lunch at 12:00 p.m.

Toured the Community Hospice House

Reconvened 1:15 p.m.

Adjourned at 2:30 p.m.

ATTESTED: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk
of the Board of Supervisors
of the County of Stanislaus
State of California

BY: CHRISTINE FERRARO TALLMAN, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors


